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February 15, 2024 
 
 
Mr. John Engle, PE, PP 
State of New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) 
Local Aid, District 4 
One Executive Campus 
Route 70 West – 3rd Floor 
Chery Hill, New Jersey 08002 
 
Reference:  Joseph L. Bowe Boulevard Roadway Improvements 
  Borough of Glassboro, Gloucester County, New Jersey 
  S&A File No. G-561 
 
Dear Mr. Engle, 
 

Our office understands the Borough of Glassboro will be reconstructing Joseph L. Bowe Boulevard as 
part of the NJDOT FY 2023 Municipal Aid. New Jersey Educational Services (Glassboro Board of Education) 
owns Block 386, Lots 2 & 2.01. We understand the Borough will be reconstructing sidewalk, re-paving the 
existing roadway entrance and re-striping existing roadway. We are acceptable to the Borough reconstructing 
sidewalk, re-paving the existing roadway entrance, replacing the existing handicap ramps with delineators, re-
striping existing roadway entrance restoring the areas beyond the curb with topsoil, seed and mulch.  
 

We further understand that work will extend onto Block 386, Lots 2 & 2.01 to complete those tasks. We 
grant permission for the Borough to complete same. It is our understanding the work associated with Joseph L. 
Bowe Boulevard Roadway Improvements will be completed during off school months (summer). 
 

If you have any questions regarding the above matter, please feel free to contact our office at (856) 652-
2700. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Michael Sloan 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
Glassboro Public Schools 
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